
@ 
PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

27 November 2024 

Excellency, 

_T have the honour to circulate herewith a letter dated 25 November 2024 from H.E. 

Barbara Woodward, President of the Security Council for the month of November 2024. 

The letter includes, as its annex, the special report from the Security Council, 

submitted in accordance with paragraph 3 of General Assembly resolution 76/262, on the 

use of the veto at the 9790" meeting of the Security Council on 20 November 2024 under 

the agenda item entitled “The situation in the Middle East, including the Palestinian 

question”’. 

The above-mentioned correspondence from the Security Council will also be issued 

as an official document of the General Assembly (A/79/627). 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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Philemon Yang 
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